30 May 2008

Genie Benson, Eytan Avisar
AND
Members of Keshet Chaim Dance Ensemble
4155 Dixie Canyon Avenue
Sherman Oaks, Ca 91423

Dear Genie, Eytan and all Keshet Chaim troupe members:

I wanted to send along a formal note expressing the thanks of Jewish World Watch at Valley Beth Shalom for all the passion and effort that was poured into the inspiring set of dances at the event sponsored by the Armenian Church of North America to honor Rabbi Harold M. Schulweis and Jewish World Watch.

The compliments on your performance just flowed – especially from the Armenians in the crowd who were so touched by the dedication and fascinated by your dances. Obviously your talent and spirit lit up the place as evidenced by the rush to participate in the Hora at the end.

It was a lovely evening, and we are so grateful that you represented the Jewish/Israeli community at such an important cross-cultural moment. Please pass on our thanks to all who participated in the dances as well as behind the scenes.

Best regards,

Marcy Rainey, Chair

JewishWorldWatch/Valley Beth Shalom 15739 Ventura Blvd/Encino, Ca 91436